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09.02.2023 -Ofsted Celebration Party
and School closes for half term - Non

uniform 
19.02.2023 - School opens 

23.02.2024 - Coffee Morning for Brian
House. 

29.03.2024 Break up for end of term.
15.04.2024 School opens for Summer  

term. 

Upcoming EventsUpcoming Events Congratulations 
to class 3R for 100%
attendance this week.

Whole school
 attendance is

91.1%

We would like to welcome
four new pupils to PCA,
Izzy in 2A, Tyler in 3R,

Liam in 4H and Daniel in
4M. They have all settled

in well and made new
friends. 

Sign
 of the week 
This week’s sign is

‘snow’ to
celebrate the

fabulous  time we
had in the snow

on Tuesday!

This week we said
goodbye to Miss
Orritt one of our

SSA’s who has
moved on to an

exciting new job.
Thank you for

everything you
have done for us
and we wish you

all the best of luck
in your new role.



Star of the WeekStar of the Week
1C - Arlo for enjoying the snow

activities this week and for
creating a superb snow picture

using flour.

1P - Faith for copying letters of
her name with increased accuracy. 

1S - Kaylee for her fantastic  
focus whilst drawing.

  
1B - Logan for independently
sorting wooden and plastic

objects during Science.

1H - Jake for actively engaging in
lessons and activities. 

2H - Logan for his focus and
engagement in all of his lessons

this week.

2M - Jacob for using visuals to
request items he would like.

2B - Dante for working hard in all
lessons this week and being a role

model to his friends.

2R - Joseph for caring about his
friends and thinking about their

safety.

2G - Jaxon for superb alphabet
work and remembering French

numbers.

2W - Alfie for providing some
fantastic illustrations to our

class display.
  

2A - Izzy for a fantastic start to
her time at Park. She has settled
in so well and maded lots of new

friends. 



Achiever of the WeekAchiever of the Week
3T - Madison for working really
hard on her writing skills and

forming more letters
independently. 

3J - Franklin for going above and
beyond with his work in

Humanities!

3K - Tia for following musical
notes when playing the xylophone

in Music.   

3S - Gabe for his wonderful work
on onomatopoeia in English and
his impressive reading this week!    

3H - Chloe for showing lovely
support to her friends and always

following the PCA Way!

3R - Gabriel for growing in
confidence and developing his

resilience.

3C - Trey for improved attendance
and behaviour this week. 

3A - Aaron for increasing his
social interaction at break and

lunch times.

5J - Jay for showing resilience
during his Music lesson. 

5B - Adrian for his kind, caring and
mature attitude towards helping

others. 

5I - Luca for showing great
resilience during the domino circle

challenge.

5M - Nathan for always being kind,
polite and thoughtful. 

4H - Liam for settling in and
having a fantastic first week at

Park.

4W - Emire for a fantastic
attitude this week.  

4S - Aistis for his positive
engagement in every lesson.

4J - Jake for his positive attitude
and listening to advice. 

4M -  Daniel for having a great  
week. demonstrating the PCA Way

throughout.



Classroom NewsClassroom News KS1KS1

KS2KS2

1C really enjoyed
playing and exploring
the snow outside on
Tuesday. 1C loved
making and seeing

footprints in the snow.
Some of 1C even

enjoyed picking up the
snow and were

supported by an adult
to roll a ball to make a

snowball.

2A have had lots of fun exploring money in their Maths lessons. They have been identifying all
the coins and notes, looking at their value and finding the equivalent value in other coins.  They  
sorted all the coins into their values and counted in multiples to find the total of Mr Brannigan’s

loose change collection tin. 
They earnt a reward because they counted so accurately. 



KS3KS3

KS4KS4

KS5KS5

This week in Art, 4M have learnt
about Japanese Notan pattern
prints, they then developed lots
of different ideas and started
work on creating their own

version.  Faith and Jason have
worked really hard with

preparing for their upcoming
GCSE art exam designing

characters.

3J and 2B have started a ‘Book Buddies’ scheme.
Each week some of 3J’s students visit 2B to listen to
some of them read. They enjoy helping the younger
pupils and giving out stickers for good reading.

Sixth form students have
been preparing fresh soup
and bread for lunch. They

have used surplus
ingredients provided by

Marks and Spencer’s
making a delicious

mushroom soup and a
vegetable soup for all to

enjoy!


